
 
 

Date: 12 March2020 
 
 
 
Subject: 2020 IVSC-WAVO Global Valuation Conference Cancellation Notice 
 
 
Dear All, 
 
It is with the most profound regret that we must announce the cancellation of the 2020 
IVSC-WAVO Global Valuation Conference. 
 
Due to the outbreak of the corona-virus, we had to make the difficult, but necessary decision 
to cancel this year’s conference. 
 
The 3rdIVSC-WAVO conference will be held next year in New Zealand and there will be 
further notice from the WAVO secretariat. 
 
We do express apology once again for this cancellation which was not at all anticipated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sumi Ku 
Chair of the Organization Committee of the 2020 IVSC-WAVO Global Conference, 
Korea Association of Property Appraisers 
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